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12th January 2017 

 

RE: Emerging Proposals for AQUIND Interconnector  

 

Dear ,  

 

Our previous correspondence, dated 27th November 2017, provided an introduction to AQUIND Limited’s 

proposals for a new underground and subsea electric power transmission link that will connect the GB and 

French electric power grids. 

 

By enabling greater flows of electricity between national transmission networks, AQUIND Interconnector will 

help to integrate more renewable energy sources into the GB and French electric power grids, and help 

reduce dependency on high carbon intensity generation sources. 

 

AQUIND Interconnector will also promote greater competition across domestic energy markets by 

diversifying sources of electricity. This could, in turn, help lower energy prices for consumers and businesses. 

 

At present, it is estimated that AQUIND Interconnector will become operational in 2022. 

 

Given your interest in promoting business opportunities, we would welcome the opportunity to talk to you 

about the emerging AQUIND Interconnector proposals, in order to answer any questions you may have at 

this stage. 

 

If we may, we will be in touch in the coming days in the hope of organising a convenient time to meet and 

discuss the proposals and provide further information.  

 

As you may be aware, we will also be hosting three public consultation events at local venues later this month 

on 24th, 26th and 27th January. Further details of these events and other information on the project is available 

via our dedicated consultation website www.aquindconsultation.co.uk. If you would like to attend one of 

these events you would of course be very welcome, and members of the project team will be on hand to 

discuss the proposals and answer any questions.  

 

We look forward to speaking with you soon. If you have any questions in the meantime, please contact our 

information line on 01962 893869. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

The AQUIND Community Engagement Team 
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12th January 2017 

 

RE: Emerging Proposals for AQUIND Interconnector  

 

Dear Sir / Madam,  

 

Our previous correspondence, dated 27th November 2017, provided an introduction to AQUIND Limited’s 

proposals for a new underground and subsea electric power transmission link that will connect the GB and 

French electric power grids. 

 

By enabling greater flows of electricity between national transmission networks, AQUIND Interconnector will 

help to integrate more renewable energy sources into the GB and French electric power grids, and help 

reduce dependency on high carbon intensity generation sources. 

 

AQUIND Interconnector will also promote greater competition across domestic energy markets by 

diversifying sources of electricity. This could, in turn, help lower energy prices for consumers and businesses. 

 

At present, it is estimated that AQUIND Interconnector will become operational in 2022. 

 

Given your interest in promoting renewable energy integration, we would welcome the opportunity to talk to 

you about the emerging AQUIND Interconnector proposals, in order to answer any questions you may have 

at this stage. 

 

If we may, we will be in touch in the coming days in the hope of organising a convenient time to meet and 

discuss the proposals and provide further information.  

 

As you may be aware, we will also be hosting three public consultation events at local venues later this month 

on 24th, 26th and 27th January. Further details of these events and other information on the project is available 

via our dedicated consultation website www.aquindconsultation.co.uk. If you would like to attend one of 

these events you would of course be very welcome, and members of the project team will be on hand to 

discuss the proposals and answer any questions.  

 

We look forward to speaking with you soon. If you have any questions in the meantime, please contact our 

information line on 01962 893869. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

The AQUIND Community Engagement Team 
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12th January 2017 

 

RE: Emerging Proposals for AQUIND Interconnector  

 

Dear Sir / Madam,  

 

AQUIND Limited is in the processs of drawing up proposals for a new underground and subsea electric power 

transmission link that will connect the GB and French electric power grids.  

 

By enabling greater flows of electricity between national transmission networks, AQUIND Interconnector will 

help to integrate more renewable energy sources into the GB and French electric power grids, and help 

reduce dependency on high carbon intensity generation sources. 

 

AQUIND Interconnector will also promote greater competition across domestic energy markets by 

diversifying sources of electricity. This could, in turn, help lower energy prices for consumers and businesses. 

 

At present, it is estimated that AQUIND Interconnector will become operational in 2022. 

 

Please find enclosed an Information Leaflet which provides further information on the proposed 

Interconnector, which I hope you will find useful. 

 

Given your interest in promoting renewable energy integration, we would welcome the opportunity to talk to 

you about the emerging AQUIND Interconnector proposals, in order to answer any questions you may have 

at this stage. 

 

If we may, we will be in touch in the coming days in the hope of organising a convenient time to meet and 

discuss the proposals and provide further information.  

 

As you may be aware, we will also be hosting three public consultation events at local venues later this month 

on 24th, 26th and 27th January. Further details of these events and other information on the project is available 

via our dedicated consultation website www.aquindconsultation.co.uk. If you would like to attend one of 

these events you would of course be very welcome, and members of the project team will be on hand to 

discuss the proposals and answer any questions.  

 

We look forward to speaking with you soon. If you have any questions in the meantime, please contact our 

information line on 01962 893869. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

The AQUIND Community Engagement Team 
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Business

The Chairperson Sir / Madam Hampshire Chamber of Commerce Wates House Wallington Hill Fareham, HampshirePO16 7BJ 01329 242420

Councillor Seán Woodward Councillor Woodward Partnership for Urban South Hampshire (PUSH) Executive Leader, Fareham Borough Council Civic Offices Civic Way Fareham PO16 7AZ 01329 824 752

The Chairperson

Federation of Small Businesses (Hampshire) Sir / Madam Federation of Small Businesses Sir Frank Whittle Way Blackpool FY4 2FE

The Chairperson Sir / Madam Southern England Local Partners Hampshire County Council The Castle  Winchester  SO23 8UJ 

The Chairperson Sir / Madam Solent LEP Office 1000 Lakeside North Harbour Western Road Portsmouth PO6 3EN 02392 688924

The Chairperson Sir / Madam Hampshire & Isle of Wight Business Alliance  1st Floor, Wates House Wallington Hill Fareham PO16 7BJ 

Energy

The Chairperson Sir / Madam Hampshire Renewable Energy Co-operative The Innovation Centre Basing View Basingstoke RG21 4HG info@hampshire-energy.coop

The Chairperson Sir / Madam Winchester Action on Climate Change (WinAcc) Main Campus University of Winchester Winchester O22 4NR 01962 827083 winacc@winacc.org.uk

http://www3.hants.gov.uk/selp
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